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New Tenant in the Moraga Center?
By Sophie Braccini

Rite Aid has asked the Moraga
Planning Department for an

application for a “permitted use
permit” within the Moraga com-
mercial zone.  Rite Aid has not yet
filed the application with the
Town.  

Rite Aid seeks to occupy the
store where McCaulou’s is
presently located.  Should the ap-
plication materialize and be ap-
proved, McCaulou’s would
probably relocate to another part
of the Center. McCaulou’s owner

has had a very long business rela-
tionship with the owner of the
Center, the Bruzzone family:
“Over the years we’ve worked
very well with them,” he says,
“and if there is a better way to
serve the Moraga population we
are certainly ready to discuss it.” 

Joan Bruzzone confirmed
that her family “has had a very
friendly relationship for eons”
with McCaulou and that they “had
been in communication for sev-
eral years on this relocation.”


